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SB 129, as amended, caps annual Shared Services program payments to any one county 

at $16 million and extends the program sunset to July 15, 2024, after which distributions 

are prohibited. The bill directs the Department of Revenue to distribute payments 

directly to counties.  Previously these payments were transferred to the Shared Services 

Fund and expended by the Department of Administrative Services as Other Funds.  The 

bill adds alternative timelines for calculations and distributions for calendar year 2015 to 

allow the current year’s distributions to be made under the new requirements. 

 

The Capital Construction Subcommittee recommends SB 129 be amended by the -A9 

amendment and be reported out do pass, as amended. 
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